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UTA K-12 School Program Agreement 

We appreciate your interest in UTA’s School Program. The following agreement is required of all 

participants in the UTA K-12 School Program. We are happy to offer this service and to partner with you 

and your students to maintain the integrity of our fare inspection. Please read the following, and sign 

and date the form to acknowledge your understanding and agreement to comply with the guidelines. 

Thank you so much for riding with your students! 

 

 

As part of this program, we are proud to offer you complimentary fare for a field trip with your students. 

We encourage all field trips be done in conjunction with an educational presentation, especially for 

elementary school students. UTA will send a representative to provide a brief presentation 

demonstrating how the system works, why people ride UTA and public transportation, and some 

important safety recommendations for riders. The presentation is available through UTA’s Community 

Engagement Department. 

You are receiving complimentary fare for a school field trip to educate and inspire confidence in young 

riders of the UTA system. This complimentary fare is good for one group trip, including students, 

teacher(s), and chaperone(s). The fare is available via the UTA GoRide app. Download the app and use 

the individual code that has been provided to you to receive your class’s passes. Each teacher attending 

the field trip with their class will be required to have a code. Fare inspectors will check the number of 

students and chaperones against each GoRide ticket. The fare is only valid for your class, and will expire 

after the date of the trip. You are eligible for one field trip per class per year. If an alternative format for 

fare is required, please request this by contacting the Community Engagement Department. 

The use of the GoRide code for anything other than a school field trip is strictly prohibited. The fare is 

not transferable. If there are other teachers in your school interested in doing a field trip for their class, 

please direct them to the Community Engagement Department at UTA so we may issue them unique 

fare for their trip. 

If you are unable to use the fare on the date provided, please contact the Community Engagement 

Department to request new fare. 

I understand that group fare is a valuable UTA resource and I agree to use in accordance with the 

guidelines above. 

 

 

Signature & Date 

 


